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SJP News

Outstanding Results Once Again!

WELCOME BACK

A warm welcome back to all pupils and staff.  I hope you have had a 
wonderful holiday and now feel refreshed to start a new year at SJP.  
What a fabulous start, with yet another set of outstanding results – even 
better than last year!

SJP was certainly the place to be on results days.  The College Hall was 
buzzing with excitement as pupils received their grades, and many staff 
were there too, sharing in the successes of their pupils.  During the Summer 
holidays the College has undergone yet more refurbishments: we have a 
stunning new Chapel, new Food Technology facilities, a brand new Dance 
Studio, and changes to the Drama Studio.  We are introducing a new House 
System this year which will encourage friendly competition and bring us 
closer together as a family, as younger and older pupils will have the       
opportunity to mix together. The introduction of ‘SJP Live’ will add to the 
vibrancy of our environment as TV screens around the College display    
videos and images of learning and achievements.  We are improving our 
communications with parents through the use of ‘Call Parent’, where we can 
send you instant reminders or notifications of events through text messages.  
We are also creating a new website and have a new on-line ‘Pupil Tracking’ 
system where parents can access their child’s progress  on-line.  

We welcome all our Year 7 pupils and new staff into our community and 
hope they will be happy with us.  SJP is an exciting place to be.  I hope you 
enjoy this year and make the most of all the fantastic opportunities available 
to you.

Mr Quinn
Head Teacher

THEME FOR THE WEEK:

A New Beginning

We have a new College 
Chaplain, Rev Gerard 
Boyle, who will be         
appearing in next week’s 
newsletter. So watch this 
space!



Outstanding Results Once Again!
Particular congratulations go to the following pupils who achieved excellent results:

A Levels
Michael Brockway 3As — Leeds University to study Medicine
Peter Boyle 3As — Edinburgh University to study Veterinary Science
Kelly Paxton 2As and 1 B — Loughborough University to study Biology
Michael Banner 2As and 1B — Hope University to study Computer Studies

AS Levels
Stephen Bilko — 4 As
Sophie Mitchell — 3 As
Patrician Simmons — 3 As & 1 B
Matthew Stott — 3 As

GCSE
Philip Broadhouse — 10 A* - A
Adam Griffiths — 10 A* - A
Catherine Neal — 8 A* - A
Sean Mooney — 7 A* - A
Jennifer Cass — 7 A* - A

Key Stage 3
An excellent set of Key Stage 3 results across the board in English, Maths and Science:

77% of pupils achieved Level 5 or above in English
75% of pupils achieved Level 5 in Maths
74% of pupils achieved Level 5 in Science

Well done to everyone!

TO ALL PUPILS: REMEMBER!

 Be on the yard by 8.35 a.m.
 Wear full winter uniform
 Carry a suitable bag
 Bring your planner
 Have a full set of equipment

NOW you’re ready to learn!


